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Ms. Papa’s Class

Oct. 9, 2017

Conferences
Tomorrow from 4:30 to 7:00 and Wed. from 2:30 – 4:00  there will be Parent-Teacher Conferences. I will be giving you your child’s progress report and MAP report. We will be able to set goals for the year. You can sign up at: http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084caaae2da2fc1-papa1. These will be short 10 min. conferences. I will be giving back the tests for the past 2 weeks also.

New Students

We have 4 new students in our class now. The other 3rd grade room was collapsed because of our numbers and the lack of candidates for a replacement teacher. Our count is 26 students now. Welcome to Makenzie, Ndeye, Emmet, and Daryus.

Book Fair

We will be going to the Book Fair tomorrow for anyone who is interested in purchasing a new book. The book order from Scholastic should be 

coming in any day now. Thank you to everyone who ordered online. It is so easy for me when you do it that way, but I don’t mind if you send in the money and order sheet for me to take care of either. Books are so important.
Vocabulary and Reading

This week we are studying vocabulary for our story, The Day Eddie Met the Author.

Contact Me:

lpapa@pacek-8.org
248-569-1060, ext. 2104
Remind: text 810-10 with the words “join mspapas2”
